
 

 
  

 

 

Notification of inquiry 
 
 

Date:  April 1, 2014 

 

 
 

Greyhound Racing SA Stewards are opening an inquiry into alleged improper 
behaviour by Mr. Neil Rawlings and Mr. Colin Swain at the Gawler Greyhound race 
meeting conducted on Sunday March 16, 2014  
 
The inquiry will be conducted at the offices of Greyhound Racing SA on Wednesday 
April 16, 2014 at 10.00am. 
 
Therefore as registered persons they are required to be available at this time along 
with any witnesses that they believe may assist this inquiry.  
 
 
  
Further Information: 
Paul Marks  (08) 8243 7100 
Integrity and Standards Manager 
Greyhound Racing SA 
 
 
 


